EDITORIAL COMMITTEE

1949

Dean Amadon

Lincoln V. Domm

George Lowery

Margaret M. Nice

Eugene P. Odum

1949-50

Hustace H. Poor

George Miksch Sutton

Gustav Swanson

William C. Vaughan

William Vogt

EDITOR OF THE WILSON BULLETIN DAVID E. DAVIS

ASSISTANT EDITOR
C. HAVEN KOLB, JR.

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR PREPARATION OF MANUSCRIPTS

Manuscripts should be typed on one side of white paper of good quality with title and author's name written on a separate sheet. Everything should be double-spaced and each table should be typed on a separate sheet. Figures, not words, should be used for all numbers (except at the beginning of a sentence). Sex ratios should be calculated as % males. Express data in quantitative and tabular form, wherever possible, and when giving averages, also give the standard deviation. The technical names of the A.O.U. Check List (4th edition), as corrected in the supplements, should be used. Unless specimens have actually been identified to subspecies, only the specific name should be used. Whenever possible a reference for technical names of plants should be listed. Literature should be listed at the end of the article in accordance with the style in previous issues. All articles should have a summary. Authors should avoid footnotes and vernacular phrases. Illustrations should have good contrast. Printing on charts and maps must be large enough to permit reduction. Cuts of figures will be destroyed unless author requests their return on the reprint order form.